@ATTENTION

SUBURBAN STATION RIDERS

17th STREET ELEVATOR
b TEMPORARILY OUT OF SERVICE

Starting Monday, February 11, 2019

Due to maintenance, the elevator at 17th St. and JFK Blvd. that provides
access to the street and Concourse level will be taken out of service

starting Monday, February 11th
Construction is scheduled to last approximately one week. Customers
will be notified in advance of any additional impacts to elevator service

ALTERNATE ACCESSIBLE SERVICE

Customers should use the elevator at 16th St. and JFK Blvd. for
access to/from Suburban Station:

Customer Service 215-580-7800
\ Elevator status information is available 24/7 online
. at m.septa.org or by calling 877-737-8248





